STATEMENT CONCERNING BROADCAST OF
PRE-FILING AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal
Communications Commission, Kansas Public Telecommunications Service, Inc., licensee of
Television Station KPTS, Hutchinson, Kansas, has broadcast pre-filing and post-filing
Announcements concerning the filing of the station’s license renewal application on the dates
and at the times indicated below.

Pre-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date & Time of Broadcast

December 1, 2013 15:58:14, 18:28:12, 21:28:52
December 16, 2013 6:28:46, 13:28:45, 18:57:26

January 1, 2014 12:28:46, 14:28:25,21:25:31
January 16, 2014 10:28:46, 14:27:16, 19:27:46

Post-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date & Time of Broadcast
February 1, 2014 20:28:31
February 16, 2014 9:58:10, 16:27:44, 18:58:00
March 1, 2014 9:56:14, 15:56:21, 18:57:34
March 16, 2014 9:58:10, 14:27:43, 20:57:31
April 1, 2014 16:58:46, 17:57:26, 18:58:01
April 16,2014 08:28:46, 13:58:44, 18:57;41

The texts of the pre-filing and post-filing announcements are attached.
Date: 4/18/14
By: ,g/"“‘“ U ‘MLwZz{fE

Dave McClintock
Office: Director of Operations, KPTS




POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On March 8, 2010 KPTS was granted a license by the Federal Communication
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2014.

Our license will expire on June 1, 2014. We must file an application for renewal with the
FCC February 1, 2014. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public
inspection during our regular business hours. It contains information concerning this
station's performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and
petitions with the FCC by May 1, 2014.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is
available at https://stations.fcc.gov/station-profile/kpts or may be obtained from

the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On June 2, 2006, KPTS, was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until

June 1, 2014. Our license will expire on June 1, 2014. We filed an application for
license renewal with the FCC on January 23, 2014. A copy of this applicf:ation is
available for inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerni:ng the station's

performance over the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating fto our renewal a;pplication, and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file corﬁments and
petitions with the FCC by May 1, 2014. Further information concerning the FCC's
broadcast license renewal process is available at 320 West 21" Street North, Wichita,

Kansas or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, www.fcc.gov.



